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Mr. /Ms. President,

Kenya extends a warm welcome to the delegation of Namibia to this 2nd cycle of the UPR. We thank them for the comprehensive and thorough presentation of their national report.

Kenya welcomes the positive efforts by the Government to implement recommendations accepted at the 1st UPR cycle. We commend the Government’s efforts to provide free legal aid. We also commend the strengthening of the Office of the Ombudsman which also enjoys category ‘A’ status in line with the Paris Principles.

In conclusion, Kenya wishes Namibia a successful outcome from this UPR process.

We make the following recommendation s to Namibia: 
1. To align the provisions of the nationality law with international human rights standards to enable children born in the territory of Namibia whose parents are unknown to acquire nationality. 
2. To update the Constitutional provisions regarding the definition of a child to be in harmony with the overall definition in the CRC. 
I thank you.

